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Northern Joint Regional Planning Panel 
 
Notice for DA60/2013 / JRPP 2012NTH012 – Wavehill Quarry expansion, 975 Wavehill 

Road, Tarriaro 
 
The Northern Joint Regional Planning Panel (regional panel) considered this development 
application (DA) at a meeting held on 21 August 2013.  The panel decision at this meeting 
was to defer consideration of the DA for up to 30 days to allow relevant parties to consider a 
resolution of the issues of the unsealed road. 
  
Narrabri Shire Council has advised that the relevant parties are progressing a voluntary 
planning agreement (VPA) on the road upgrade, and has sought an extension of 60 days to 
finalise the negotiation of the VPA. 
  
The regional panel members agreed to the following via email between 23-24 September 
2013: 
 
That the panel defers consideration of Development Application 60/2013 for an additional 
period of 60 days to allow for the terms of a voluntary planning agreement to be agreed 
between the relevant parties, with respect to an upgrade to Wavehill Road. 
 
The period of 60 days commences from the date of this notice. 
 
The regional panel may reconsider the DA by electronic means following the provision of 
information regarding the VPA. 
 
 
Enquiries: Ruth Paton (02) 9228 2062 
 


